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Memorandum 

To: Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

From:  Justin Baker, Planning Commission Liaison 

Re: February Planning Commission Report 

 

The Planning Commission originally scheduled for February 11th, 2025, was canceled as 

there are no agenda items requiring discussion at this time. We will have our regular 

scheduled meeting March 11th, 2025, at 7:00pm. 

If any critical topics arise, we will reschedule accordingly. Please feel free to reach out if 

you have any urgent matters that need attention. 


